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Groh appointed to national organization 

ASHEVILLE — Dr. Gordon I. Groh, an orthopedic surgeon at Blue Ridge Bone and Joint, has 

been appointed by the American Academy of Orthopaedic Surgeons to assist in developing 

comprehensive continuing medical education for its members. 

The AAOS is the preeminent provider of musculoskeletal instruction to orthopedic surgeons. 

Groh will help in creating an education program for the more than 15,000 orthopedists from 

around the world expected to attend the organization's annual meeting in February. 

For more, visit www.drgordongroh.com 


